
 
 

SOOKE FIRE SERVICES COMMISSION 
Public Members 

 
Applications are invited from Sooke residents or 
business owners interested in serving on the newly 
established Sooke Fire Services Commission. Three 
appointments to the Commission must be made at this 
time.  
 
Applicants should have knowledge and experience 
pertaining to the operations of a fire department. 
Successful applicants will be appointed with 
remuneration to the Commission for a two year term 
beginning in January 2016. 
 
If you are interested, please submit a completed 
Appointment Application (with resume) on the form 
available at the District of Sooke Municipal Hall or at 
3TUwww.sooke.ca U3T by 4:30 pm, Wednesday, December 16, 
2015 to: 
 
Bonnie Sprinkling, Corporate Officer 
District of Sooke 
2205 Otter Point Road 
Sooke, BC      V9Z 1J2 
fax: 250-642-0541 
3TUbsprinkling@sooke.caU3T 
 
For further information on the Fire Services 
Commission, please see District website 
www.sooke.ca. 
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